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Community Park Tourists to be Surveyed in July 
 
The City of Parksville continues to work with Vancouver Island University to gather input from residents and 
tourists to create a vision for the Parksville Community Park. Consultation started in March with the Parks on the 
Street event, followed by a World Café, Picnic Table Talks, Gazebo Talks and a resident survey. 
 
The next phase in consultation includes a tourist survey scheduled for four Fridays and Saturdays during July, 
beginning on July 7. On those days, students from VIU will be stationed in the Community Park to speak with 
visitors from outside the Parksville area to capture their perspectives and visions for the park. We hope this will 
provide an opportunity for tourists to provide input and suggestions on the future of the Community Park. 
 
Information gathered during the tourist survey, along with other public engagement activities, will be presented 
to Council in the fall. The final document will provide direction for development of the Community Park over the 
next twenty-years. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
250 954-3073 
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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